
Dear Coach and Team:

The Raytown South chapter of the National Speech and Debate Association cordially invites you

and your team to attend The Southside Jamboree on Saturday, November 6th. This will be a

Novice 6-Round Debate tournament. We are excited to host the tournament in-person at

Raytown South High School, and we welcome our friends at The Pembroke Hill School that will

be hosting with us.

We are pleased to offer Novice Policy Debate, Novice Lincoln Douglas Debate, and Novice

Public Forum Debate. Due to COVID protocols and space limitations, entries may be limited.

We will be requiring varsity students to cover your entry. Please plan on one varsity student

judge per four PFD/LD entries and one varsity student judge per two CX entries. We hope to be

able to work with programs that struggle to cover their entries with judges, but entries may be

cut back to what your judge offering can cover.

Entries should be submitted through Tabroom.com. Schools are responsible for the total entries

given in confirmation the weekend before the tournament.

The deadline is Wednesday, October 27th. We have a small

building, but want to host many schools. Please observe this deadline to help us accommodate

every school that would like to attend.

We’re looking forward to hosting you!

Sincerely,

Maureen Thomas Justin Smith Bryson Kenworthy

Raytown South Pembroke Hill Pembroke Hill


